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Report 
Staff Report 

The Corporation of the City of Brampton  
                                    4/10/2024 

 
Date:   2024-04-10  
 
Subject:  Ceremonial Street Naming - Maudlyn Way    
 
Secondary Title: Response to CW020-2024      
 
Contact:  Sharandeep Natt, Protocol Officer,  

Strategic Communications, Events, Tourism 
 
Report number: Corporate Support Services-2024-317   
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
1. That the report from Sharandeep Natt, Protocol Officer to the Committee of Council 

Meeting of April 10, 2024, re: Ceremonial Street Naming - Maudlyn Way, be 
received;  

 
2. That the Committee of Council either approve or deny this request for a ceremonial 

street naming, per Protocol Office Standard Operating Procedure. 
 
 

OVERVIEW: 
 

 This report is staff’s response to CW020-2024. A delegation from Jackie 
Duffus, Brampton resident, to the Committee of Council Meeting of 
January 31, 2024, re: Ceremonial Street Naming - Maudlyn Biso. 

 

 Ceremonial Street naming's do not apply to legal street namings or 
renamings. 

 

 This report asks the Committee of Council to either approve or deny this 
request as all ceremonial street namings are approved at the discretion 
of Council. 
 

 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
CW020-2024 That the delegation from Jackie Duffus, Brampton resident, to the 
Committee of Council Meeting of January 31, 2024, re: Ceremonial Street Naming - 
Maudlyn Biso, be referred to staff for consideration. 
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The delegation requested Murray Street (between Horsham and Gillingham) to be 
ceremonially named as Maudlyn Way. In honour of Maudlyn Biso who silently served 
her community and resided at 269 Murray Street for over 30 years until her passing in 
January 2023. 
 
CURRENT SITUATION: 
 
As ceremonial street naming's are approved at the discretion of Council, staff are 
referring the matter back to Council along with the Standard Operating Procedure for 
these decisions and are requesting Council to either approve or deny the request.  
 
If the request is not approved, no further action is required. 

 

If Council approves the request, the staff will begin the planning process. 
 
CORPORATE IMPLICATIONS: 
 
Financial Implications: 

There are no direct financial implications from this report at this time. Ceremonial street 
naming requests and Council decisions are generally accommodated within approved 
departmental budgets. 

 
STRATEGIC FOCUS AREA:  
 
This report supports the Term of Council priorities of a Well-Run City and celebrating  
our Mosaic by facilitating City building that is reflective of its diverse communities and  
history  
 
CONCLUSION: 
 
This report provides the staff response for CW020-2024 and a recommendation to 
Council regarding the Ceremonial Street Naming request for Murray Street (between 
Horsham and Gillingham) to be ceremonially named Maudlyn Way. 
 
 
 
Authored by:     
 

 Reviewed by:      
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Sharandeep Natt 
Protocol Officer 
Strategic Communications, Tourism 
and Events 

 Jason Tamming  
Director 
Strategic Communications, Tourism and 
Events 

   
Approved by:      
 

 Approved by: 

 
 

  
__________________________________ 

Alex Milojevic  
Commissioner 
Corporate Support Services 
 

 Marlon Kallideen  
Chief Administrative Officer 

 
Attachments: 
 

 Attachment 1 – Ceremonial Street Namings – Standard Operating Procedure 
(February 2024) 
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